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To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk

| write as a great supporter for the Natural World and its preservation. As a member
and lover of Hambrook Marshes, | am writing

to point out some potential dangerous omissions in the Natural Environment and Open
Space topic paper.

It seems to have been forgotten that the planning permission for a P&R on this site
was revoked in October 2020.

There is no mention of a designated strip along the river in the Wincheap Water
meadows either.  These omissions could prove to be an unfortunate inaccuracy in
the future for anyone who cares about the Wincheap water meadows and the Marshes.
| would ask you to

correct these immediately.

It is a great shame that everyone who is working so hard to retain this important
area of land for both historical and environmental reasons
should have to fight every step of the way without any support from our City Council.

Hazel Bielby.
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